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WHAT ARE WE LEARNING? 
Reception - Autumn Term 2021 

Our Topics:  

Autumn 1 - ‘Who am I? ’ We will be talking about what we look like and 

about our friends and families.  

Autumn 2 - ‘People and Places’ We will be exploring people and places in 

our local area. We will look at different festivals and visiting a place of 

worship. 

Forest School   

Please remember that every week your children will visit forests 

school. Your children will be using the outside area to learn about 

the natural world: building resilience and enhance their language 

and communication skills.  

Other Useful Information: 

Please ensure all items of clothing, school bags and water bottles are clearly 

labelled with your child’s name and class.  
 

Parent’s evening is on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th October 2021 
 

If you wish to speak to any of the Reception team please make an appointment either 

by speaking to us after school or by ringing the school office. 
 

We hope your child has a great term, 
 

From Miss. Sawyer, Mrs. Gandesha, Miss McLeod. Miss Mbaye, Mrs. Da Ros and Miss 

Chowdhury  

C P S 

Atlas Road, London, E13 0AG  Tel: 020 8472 0290   Fax: 020 8503 5183  Email : info@curwen.ttlt.academy 

 

Homework and Reading: 

Homework will be handed out every Friday and needs to be handed back into class by 

Wednesday of the following week.  Please support us by ensuring your child completes 

the homework by themselves.    
 

Children will also be given a Reading Time book, and a Reading Record book. The Reading 

Time book will be read in class with your child’s class teacher and also needs to be read 

at home with you. We welcome written comments in their Reading Record book. 
 

Each class will visit the school library each week, where your child can select a book.  It 

will be changed the following week on the same day.  
 

Sometimes the days may vary so please ensure your child keeps their Reading Time and 

library books in their school bag, after it is read at home.   
 

We recommend that you read with your child every day.  We encourage the children to 

have a Curwen school book bag as this is big enough to fit their homework folder and 

reading books. 
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